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We are pleased to present this issue of the Review of Business and Technology Review 

(RBTR), Volume 14, No. 1, September 2017. The views reflected in this publication are 

those of authors and do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of MTMI Inc. We do 

not guarantee the accuracy of data included in this publication and accept no responsibility 

for any consequence of their use. Use of the term ‘country’ does not imply any judgment by 

authors, MTMI Inc. as to legal or other status of any territorial entity.  
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